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"I wholeheartedly support HB 3086 with the -4 amendment, which aims to update the 

Oregon Department of Fish and Wildlife (ODFW) Commission structure to the river 

basin management area model," or "As a staunch advocate for the river basin 

management area model for the ODFW Commission, I proudly support HB 3086 with 

the -4 amendment." 

 

It is very important to advocate for fish and wildlife and fish and wildlife management 

using science based knowledge. I believe people appointed to this commission need 

to be reasonable or take in science based information to inform management of 

wildlife decisions going into the future. I am worried some people will solely make 

their decisions based on social pressure.  

 

Sincerely, 

 

Justin Miles 


